Gentet, Matthias

From: Gentet, Matthias

Sent: 28 August 2018 10:22

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: FW: 2018/2688/P 219 Finchley Road - TfL Spatial Planning response

From: Mclaughlin Gavin <GavinMclLaughlin@tfl.gov.uk>

Sent: 28 August 2018 10:12

To: Marsh Lauren <LaurenMarsh@tfl.gov.uk>; Gentet, Matthias <Matthias.Gentet@camden.gov.uk>
Cc: Woolmer Jonathan <JonathanWoolmer@tfl.gov.uk>; 'Rhys Govier' <RGovier@savills.com>
Subject: RE: 2018/2688/P 219 Finchley Road - TfL Spatial Planning response

Dear All
With apologies, there is a typing error in my original response.

The sentence: “It appears unlikely that the new unit proposed would generate any severely strategic transport
impacts.”

Should read: “It appears unlikely that the new unit proposed would generate any severely negative strategic
transport impacts.”

Aside from that my comments stand.

Thanks and kind regards,

Gavin McLaughlin | Principal Planner

Spatial Planning | City Planning

M: 07711 345112 T: 020 3054 7027 Ext: 87027

Level 9, 5 Endeavour Square, Westfield Avenue, Stratford E20 1JN
gavinmclaughlin@tfl.gov.uk

For more information regarding the TfL Spatial Planning team, including TfL's Transport assessment best practice
guidance and pre-application advice please visit:
https://www.tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction/transport-assessment-quidance
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